## **HM IMMIGRATION OFFICE**

**London Luton Airport Luton LU2 9LU** 

Telephone: 01582 421891 Facsimile: 01582 405215

Mr J Watt,
Gibraltar.

Your reference:

Our reference:

3/4/2

Date: 28th July 1999

Dear Mr Watt,

Thank you for your fax of the 26th July.

I am sorry if my letter did not make it clear, but Gibraltar identity cards issued to British Dependent Territories' Citizens and British Citizens resident in Gibraltar are acceptable as evidence of the holder's nationality and identity, and holders of such valid identity cards will be admitted as Gibraltarians on arrival in the United Kingdom.

If you have access to the internet, then I believe further information may be obtained from the Home Office, Immigration and Nationality website at HTTP://WWW.HOME OFFICE.GOV.UK/IND/HPG.HTM

Yours sincerely,

C P Clitheroe

Officer in Charge